Minnesota Artists Association Newsletter - October 2011

Those who attended the September meeting enjoyed good food and camaraderie with
their fellow artists.  Show and Tell included Marilyn Brown sharing her 18 paintings
that are illustrations for a children's book and others showing what they painted this
summer.

October Meeting

Our next meeting will be Tuesday, October 18, 6:30-9:30 p.m. at the Bloomington Art
Center. Judy Lieber will be sharing her secrets of how to make a good caricature and
then we will all try our hand at it. Bring lots of sketch paper and a 6B pencil to draw
with. It should be a lot of fun! If you want to come to the meeting but don't like to drive
at night consider car pooling with a fellow member.

Last Summer Paint Out

The last paint out of the summer will be on Saturday, October 10 in Hastings. Many
thanks to Jeanne Emrich for organizing the paint outs.

The entry form for our Fall Members Show at the Colonial Church in Edina is included
with this newsletter. Please have the entry form sent in by November 1 and include
what you will be willing to do to help with the show. Members of the church will help
with the hanging but we will also need help from some of our members. We also need
volunteers to bring food or punch for the reception. Thanks in advance for your help!

Board Members:

President, Vice President, Newsletter Editor: NEEDED
Treasurer and Membership: Diane Gilbertson
Programs: Judy Lieber

Publicity/Brochures/Summer Paint Outs: Jeanne Emrich
Website: Emmy White

Exhibition Chair: Marjorie Moody

Marjorie Moody has been doing the Newsletter with the help of Jack O'Leary but it
would be great if someone wanted to fill that position. Marjorie would also like to have
help finding exhibition space for 2013 & 2014. We need to line up these shows 2 years
in advance nowadays. Please send me your ideas! At the last meeting it was decided
to waive the membership fees for the board members because of their service to the
group. Please consider volunteering on our board! It's a fun group of people to
work with! | have been more or less acting as President so if someone wanted to start
out as Vice President that would be great. Being a board member is a 2 year
commitment, but many of our board members have been doing their jobs for several
years. Since MAA is the oldest arts organization in Minnesota and has such a rich
history we want to keep it going!



Member News

Art Attack at the Northrup King Building in Northeast Minneapolis is a fun event to
attend. There are over 100 artists in the building including MAA members Rita
Corrigan (Studio 392), Marjorie Moody (Studio 392) and Emmy White (Studio 321).

The 3 day event is Friday, November 4, 5-10 p.m., Saturday, November 5, 12-8 p.m.,
and Sunday, November 6, 12-5 p.m. Hope you come see our work!

NEXT WEEKEND! my ART GROUP L7 (member Kat Corrigan) will be at the
FIREHOUSE STUDIO
134 E 9th St, St Paul!
Friday October 7 6-10pm
Saturday October 8 noon-8pm
Sunday October 9 noon-5pm
so come on SATURDAY for our PARTY!!!
and
Stick around for our FREE ART DRAWINGS!!!

Please send me your news for the next newsletter or | can email the news to our
membership in between newsletters too.



